
From: Sarah Austin >  
Sent: Friday, August 23, 2024 10:11 PM 
To: Section 62A Applications Non Major <section62anonmajor@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: 1 Repton Road BS4 3LS 
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
I am writing to oppose the re development of this location for housing.  Our High Street (Sandy Park 
Road) has been improving in recent years with excellent retail units such as the greengrocer, deli and 
cafes.  We need to continue to build on this community high street offering local shops and services. 
There are many other local developments for housing. This location should remain a space for 
serving our community. 
 
Thank you for reading this. 
Best regards 
Sarah Austin 
 

 
 
 
 
 




